
Become an  
Aboriginal Advisor  
for your region

nt.gov.au/oaa

The Aboriginal Affairs Sub-Committee of Cabinet  
is an important voice to government.
Established early in 2017, the Sub-Committee has recently changed its membership and approach. 

Are you committed, dedicated and passionate about Aboriginal Affairs in the NT?  
This is your chance to get involved and be part of the Sub-Committee.

Have a regular seat around the table with the Chief Minister, five Aboriginal members  
of government, as one of the five Aboriginal advisors.

Nominations are being called for two positions. One each to represent the Top End  
and Big Rivers regions.

Talk to us on 8999 8540 or visit nt.gov.au/oaa  
email oaa@nt.gov.au to find out more and to get a nomination form

Applications close: 
22 June 2018

Top End

Big Rivers


